Board Members Present;: Amy Nelson, Bill Stoker, Heather Richardson, Kurt Long-Volkner, Jack Judkins, Pete Paquett, Craig Morin, Dee Sweeny

Others Present: Rick Toward

Bill Stoker called the meeting to order at 6:31 pm Nov 30th. 
Items on the agenda:

Interns

Backstop nets

U10 Tournaments

Challenger Camp

Indoor training items

Jack Judkins moved to accept minute from the October meeting Amy seconded the motion with all present voting in favor.

Intern Committee Report:

Amy provided a list of initiatives for the interns that the Intern Committee came up with it was agreed that the main duty should be to coordinate the rec soccer program and organize an indoor tournament. 

Jack – felt there was money in the rec budget to pay the interns more than $500 each upon successful completion of assigned tasks, he also felt that if spring rec could alternate days at the different site that interns could also take on the duty of site coordinator 

-Amy reported that she had a chance to visit with potential interns
- offered to take on the role of the Intern Coordinator

Intern Committee recommended proceeding with all items 

Kurt Long-Volkner made a motion to move forward with providing the intern opportunities Amy Nelson seconded the motion with all present voting in favor. 

Add new agenda item for future meetings Intern Report
Amy wanted headcount of individuals who wanted to attend the MYSA winter symposium on Feb 4, there is a deadline for early bird registration of Dec 16th. 
Bill, Amy, Jack, Dee, Heather with the possibility to fill spots with coaches or other willing board members if need be. 

Bill Stoker made a motion to proceed with the sign up for the MYSA winter symposium Kurt seconded the motion with all present voting in favor. 
Dee explained what she has been trying to do with budget, asked if she should set up the new structure as programs or individual accounts, she feels she’ll have numbers for the next meeting. 

Rec Committee Report

Grant – Final Report 

Youth Soccer Board voted to reserve remaining funds for equip, scholarships, transportation and to keep these funds separate in order to easily account for them should the need arise. 

Jack made a motion to reserve remaining grant funds for equip, scholarships, and transportation, Dee seconded the motion all present voted in favor. 

Amy – need to set the dates for rec and plans to update the calendar on the website

Rick Toward reported that on Jan 8th is when the winter soccer resumes. Rick brought up a discussion on uniforms, and noted cost is embedded in the registration fees. NW District teams need solid jerseys ordered. Who will be responsible for ordering? 

Will be having a meeting with Challenger Rep on Dec 14th at 5:30 pm, Jim Stone is planning a BSU summer camp in 2012. 

Next meeting set for January 3rd will include a segment on the website. 

Bill Stoker looked into backstops stop for the Varsity Field behind the middle school, and for at the high school fields that the JV teams use. 

Will cost about $4,000 each, it is felt that the nets should be replaced at a bare minimum. Contributions would come from different sources as such

$1000 High School

$1000 Soccer Booster 

$1000 Lumberjack Foundation

$ 500 Drew Hildebrand

Ect… 

Dee Sweeny brought up a spring fundraising idea that dealt with picking up trash for local businesses in the spring. 

Heather Richardson made a motion to adjourn, Dee Sweeny seconded the motion all present were in favor. 

